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Melissa Graham

To: Downtown Cobourg
Subject: RE: (EXTERNAL SOURCE) Fwd: Welcoming Streets Pilot Program

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: <info@quinnsblooms.com> 
Date: Thu, Nov 9, 2023 at 2:11 PM 
Subject: RE: Welcoming Streets Pilot Program 
To: <dbia@downtowncobourg.ca> 
 

Hi There 

  

My questions would be what is the town going to do if the DBIA does not support funding this, and how is this different 
than the HARP officer that we can call or text for non emergency situations?  I did not see much on actionable steps as to 
how this position would foster better relationships between the parties involved?  Would there not be better investments 
of the money in areas that are at the root of the problems?   

  

I think overall it is a hard ask for this amount required with no proof of outcome, however I understand no proof can be 
given without putting the program into action.  I am unsure.   

  

Thank you, 

Julie and The Quinn’s Team 

  

Tel: 905-372-6642  |  Toll Free: 1-877-672-6642 

  

 

277 Division Street 

Cobourg, ON K9A 3R2 

  

From: dbia@downtowncobourg.ca <dbia@downtowncobourg.ca>  
Sent: November 9, 2023 1:55 PM 


